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3/6/2023 

Dear Provider, 

Effective May 5, 2023, all inpatient admissions must be communicated to Meridian Utilization management 
within one business day following the admission, or as specified in the provider contract. Facilities were given a 
grace period as part of the public health emergency; however, since the public health emergency has been lifted 
in the state of Michigan, this policy will be reinstated.  

For additional information, please review policy CC.UM.05 or reach out to your Provider Network 
Representative.  

Sincerely,  

Meridian 


